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This message is going to RL residents and SH associates. 

October 18, 2022 

 

Dear Residents and Associates, 

 

The health and safety of all those who live and work at Asbury Springhill is our top 

priority. We are tireless in our efforts to find ways to support those we serve and 

work alongside.    

 

The CDC recently approved the bivalent booster for COVID-19, which replaces 

the monovalent boosters. It is recommended that individuals receive an updated 

bivalent booster at least 2 months after their last vaccine. Associates, please note 

that Asbury’s COVID and flu vaccination requirements have not changed. 

 

Springhill has partnered with Wegmans and is offering a COVID-19 bivalent 

booster clinic on Tuesday, November 8, from 8:00 a.m. to 2:30 

p.m.  Interested residents and associates may sign up for a time at the Main 

Reception desk or by calling 814-860-7000.  When signing up, please obtain a 

consent form that is also located at the reception desk.  For your appointment, 

you will need to bring the completed consent form, your COVID vaccination card 

and your insurance card. 

 

Questions can be directed to Karen Karle, Director of Health Services, at 814-

860-7028.  

mailto:jgibson@Asbury.org
https://m7.tm00.com/r/c-1x-ImluE6ciLpSwDC6CXQI-p23qkAerW0F0ao-c92ox6n4.htm
https://m7.tm00.com/r/c-1x-xeZPQISUsrWADt8jKoroyE6-p23qkAerW0F0ao-c92ox6n4.htm


 

Sincerely, 

 

 
  

  

    

 


